
TAPE FOR WEEK OF APRIL 2

THIS IS CONGRESSMAN NICK RAHALL.

LAST WEEK, THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES APPROVED A
SUPPORTER

MEASURE THAT I WAS A CO-SPONSOR AND STRONG XMRRQRX OF �� THE

SOCIAL SECURITY DISABILITY REFORM ACT.

NO DOUBT DISABLITY CASES MUST BE REVIEWED FROM TIME TO

TIME, HOWEVER THE CURRENT PROCEDURE USED IS UNFAIR AND IMPERSONAL.

DURING THE NUMEROUS MEETINGS I HAVE HAD WITH CONSTITUENTS,

WHO HAVE BEEN HURT BY THE TERMINATION OF THEIR DISABILITY CLAIMS,

I HAVE SEEN THE AGONY, STRESS AND PAIN THEY HAVE GONE THROUGH.

THE BILL CONGRESS PASSED LAST WEEK, IN MY JUDGEMENT, PUTS

COMMON SENSE AND FAIRNESS INTO THE DISABILITY REVIEW PROCESS.

THE PROVISIONSCONTAINEDITHIS LEGISLATION NXKK SET CLEAR
MEDICAL AND PROCEDURAL STANDARDS THAT THE SOCIAL SECURITY

ADMINISTRATION MUST FOLLOW BEFORE ANY DISABILITY BENEFITS ARE

TERMINATED.

THIS IS YOUR CONGRESSMAN, NICK RAHALL.


